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Dear Sir
 
WM Interchange
 

In reply to your letter of 30th July, I object to the fact that applicant has asked for permission to
be granted to build warehouses before the rail hub.  Initially the focus was on a rail hub to take
traffic away from roads but if warehouses are built, there is no likelihood of a rail hub being built
in the future, especially if the decision will focus at that time on the wishes of the proprietors of
the warehouses.
 
I object to warehouses being  built solely for purpose of warehouse facilities as there are already
vacant warehouses in area and development land for erection of warehouses so if hub cannot be
built then decision should also be taken that warehouses should not go ahead either. 
 
Yours faithfully
 
L E Hancher (Mrs)
Sent from Mail for Windows 10
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